
2211 8th Ave NE 
Suite 1101 

Aberdeen, SD 57401 

605.725.1000 
888.91 9.8945 

605.725.1050 fax 

Via Electronic Filing 

July 30,2012 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
State of South Dakota 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501 

RE: Northern Valley Communications, LLC (NVC), Withdraw Request for TC12-094 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen, 

This letter is to request a withdrawal of the original intrastate switched access transitional rate 
filing and revised tariff pages for NVC filed on June 1 1,20 12 due to the revised confidential re- 
calculation of transitional rates in Confidential Attachment B Amended on July 20, 2012 for 
TC12-094. The recalculation utilizes the switched access rates that were in effect on December 
29, 2011 per the Federal Communications Commission's (FCC), November 18, 2011, 
Intercarrier Compensation Reform Order and new rule 47 CFR 5 1.91 l(b). 

NVC respectfully requests that TC12-094 be withdrawn and no longer requests the revisions to 
become effective July 3, 2012. Upon further review with Commission staff of the new FCC rule 
above, there are no necessary revisions to NVC's Intrastate Switched Access Services Tariff No. 
1 at this time. Therefore, we hereby request that the filing be withdrawn and the docket be 
closed. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (800) 556-6525. 

Sincerely, 

CEO 
Northern Valley Communications, LLC 


